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I am a landlord in crook county and | urge you to oppose HB 2004-A! This bill will leave landlords exposed to
exploitation by bad renters and ultimately cost renters more monetarily and in having good relationships with
landlords by drawing a metaphorical line in the sand. The "bad" landlords out there are the exception not the rule
and | think it would be poor judgment and short sighted to penalize all landlords due to the actions of a few. There
will always be profiteers in every business and group but most of us are just trying to make a living and keep food

on the table. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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